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All aboard the friendship train for its final destination! 

Dates of departure as posted at the train station 
board reads: 

 
End of Year 

Reporting Dates: 
A: Unit to District 

4/14/2023 
B: District to Department 

05/01/2023 
 

Please arrive on time as the friendship train will depart as schedule. 
Attention members, this is your Public Relations conductor speaking. 

The train is about to leave the station. 
Please stand clear of the closing doors. 

It’s been a great train ride. 
 

Donna L. Smith Public Relations Chairman 
 


